
HOT LUNCH 
returns to St. Nicholas 

October 17th, 2022 
 

      Mondays-          
 

  Wednesdays-       
 

       Fridays-     

Log in to: 

 www.healthyhunger.ca  
by October 11th to place your first order 
 

Feel free to order weekly or monthly.  All orders must 

be placed no later than 5 days before the lunch date.  
Orders can also be modified or cancelled up to 5 days 
before the lunch date.   

PLEASE NOTE 
***Hot lunches will be cancelled if school bus transportation is cancelled.  
We will reschedule the missed lunch to another date.*** 
 

Please contact stnickshotlunch@gmail.com with any questions. 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
mailto:stnickshotlunch@gmail.com

